
COMMUNITY NOTICE 
Hydro One will work in your community 
 
 
 
In order to provide a continued supply of safe and reliable electricity to the City of Hamilton, 
Hydro One regularly patrols all transmission corridors to maintain safe clearance between 
vegetation and lines.  
 
As part of this work, our Forestry Technician has identified that a few trees in the high voltage 
transmission corridor will need to be trimmed. All trees that require trimming will be have a blue 
mark.  
 
What work is happening? 

In order to maintain safe clearances from our high-voltage transmission lines and other 
electrical infrastructure, Hydro One Forestry crews will need to trim a few trees adjacent the 
hydro corridor. 
 
Why is this work important? 

Safety is our top priority. It’s our responsibility to ensure that trees and other vegetation remain 
in a safe proximity to the high-voltage transmission lines and electrical infrastructure in your 
community, and across the province.  
 
How will the work be completed? 

Work will be completed using manual equipment, such as chainsaws and pruners.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we complete this important work. If you have any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 

 

For information on our vegetation maintenance program  
and projects in your community, please contact:  
Andreea Nicoara, Community Relations 1.877.345.6799  
or Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 


